
Dear Parents/Guardians:                       

Our annual Terry Fox Run/Walk will take place on Oct 7th and 8th (weather 

permitting). The students and staff of Adelaide Hoodless will take part in the annual 

Terry Fox Run/Walk. The event is part of a nationwide fundraiser for cancer research. 

This year’s event will be similar to last year’s event due to Covid restrictions. The 

walk will take place during each individual classes Phys. Ed period. Unfortunately, we 

will not be travelling to Gage Park for the event, we will remain at the school and use 

the playground for our event. Although, we won’t be collecting money at the school 

this year due to Covid restrictions, donations can be made directly using the 

following link  http://www.terryfox.ca/AdelaideHoodlessPSHamilton  

The students will be learning about this amazing Canadian hero throughout this 

week and next week. The Terry Fox Charity is a great charity with a 4-star rating with 

.73 cents of every dollar raised going directly to cancer research.  

Thanks for your support, 

Mr. O’Connell and Mrs. Wagner 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.terryfox.ca%2FAdelaideHoodlessPSHamilton&data=02%7C01%7Cboconnel%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C7c7a6fc205e24f78113608d8648072af%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637369850134013083&sdata=XbplSUzQRDaQMkY7TeGhXw7vug7p2SqE3apfLQ1cniE%3D&reserved=0

